SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION
Cancellation of 9-11-19 Meeting

September 10, 2019

The September 11, 2019 meeting of the Solid Waste Management Commission at Canoe Brook
Center has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for October 9, 2019 at Canoe Brook
Center.
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Paul Muniz
Chairman, Solid Waste Management Commission



